
. Our Underclassmen

OFFICERS
President Margaret Jenlcs

Vice-President , . . , . , . . , Daniel Snyder

Secretary , . . . . , . . , Diane Schaefer

Treasurer. . , Florence laione

THE FRESHMEN

The class of 53 had a late start in organizing but it
proved worth it when the capable officers above were
elected. Time flew so fast and before we knew it spring and
the Freshmen Dance arrived. The Freshman Dance came
too slowly and left too fast but it left in its wake memories
of that special kind of fun that only comes with a dance
you ve planned yourself.

The freshmen were interested in their class activities
and all of them worked hard to make the year a success.
Three happy years to the class of '53!


